
 
 

Snack Shack Supervisors Needed!  
 

 
The CHALL Ladies Auxiliary is in 
need of supervisors to help run the 
Snack Shack this Spring season. Moms, dads, 
grandparents and siblings over the age of 18 are 
all welcome to sign up!  
 
Responsibilities include opening up the snack shack and preparing for customers,  
cooking the hot food (hot dogs, cheeseburgers, french fries, panzarottis, etc.) 
managing the money drawer, overseeing the parent and teen volunteers assigned 
to your shift, restocking as needed and cleaning up at the end of night. 
 
Shifts are 5:30pm to the end of the last game (between 8 & 9pm) on weeknights 
and Saturdays 12:30-5pm. 
 
Current Auxiliary members supervise one or two shifts a week. The more 
volunteers that come on board, the less frequently everyone has to work a shift. 
Training will be provided by the Ladies Auxiliary. 
 

If the Auxiliary does not get more volunteers the 
snack shack may have to close going forward. 

Please do not let that happen! 
 

If you are interested or have questions please contact 
 Christie Rorke at cmrorke@yahoo.com  


